
November 26, 2004

Dear family and friends who attended our November 13 gathering:

Enclosed please find, as a final touch and to thank you for helping to make the Memorial 
Service on November 13 an unforgettable experience for me, a copy of a card prepared 
by a friend which has on it the fuller version of the “Deep Peace” theme used for the 
memorial.  

I thought you might like to have this, not only as a memento but to remember Felix and 
Patrick in your prayers in days ahead.  

Thank you so very much for coming to the ceremony.  You made it what it was:
Beautiful.  

With love, our thanks – and best wishes for the Holidays to you!

Maureen 
and Felix, Mosie and Micheal McGowan


